
 

 

JMC ELECTIONS RESULTS 

The OMEGS Joint Management Committee election process is now complete. As 

members of the Old Mutual Employee Group in SuperFund (OMEGS), you had the 

opportunity to elect two new JMC representatives who you believed would best 

represent you on the JMC and look after your retirement interests.   

 

The results have been consolidated and we are pleased to announce that the two new 

JMC representatives are Trevor Abromowitz and Anele Mbuya, who will be serving on 

the JMC until 2020. 

 

 

Thank you to these new JMC representatives for being prepared to serve on the JMC, 

and to all of the candidates who stood in the elections. 

 

We’d also like to extend our sincere appreciation to the outgoing JMC members, 

Janine Player and Danie Gouws, whose term has come to an end. They have provided 

excellent governance and leadership to OMEGS. We are extremely grateful! 

 

To find out more about the JMC, visit the OMEGS website. 

 

Thank you to all who participated in the 2016 OMEGS Elections! 

 

MEMBER BENEFIT STATEMENTS 

http://omegs.co.za/useful-stuff/omegs-jmc/


Member Benefit Statements (which provide comprehensive detail about your OMEGS 

benefits) will be issued in the last week of October this year. This timing ties in with the 

option for members to change their contribution rates at the beginning of November. 

Password-encrypted Member Benefit Statements will be emailed to all members with 

valid email addresses on record. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


